STAFF CONGRESS NEWSLETTER

JULY-AUGUST 1997

Co-Editors:

Cheryl Weber 572-6419

Debbie Billiter 572-6948 Rosanne Rawe 572-6143 Campus Recreation

5

Tidbits from Congress

- Regent Board Meetings are normally scheduled for 2:00 p.m.

 Dates: August 27 (4:p.m.), October 29, January 28, March 25, May 6 and July 29
- WEBWEEK is September 2-5. Workshops all week long. Reception on Friday 2:00.
- Speed-bumps were a mistake. The problem is being rectified.
- F.Y.I....If you change Health Insurance Carriers.....Be aware that you must obtain all **new** referrals, even if you do not change doctors.
- Staff Award Luncheon is set for October 10, in the Albright Health Center. Mark your calendar.
- Health Issues Fair is set for October 15. Aetna will be available this time around.
- S.I.S. Implementation Celebration will take place on November 6.
- Installation of Dr. Votruba will take place the week of November 18. The formal ceremony will be November 20, in Greaves Concert Hall.

Welcome to a new Semester at NKU! We have gotten off to a slow start with the Staff Congress Newsletter, but expect things will soon be on a monthly schedule. You can help by submitting noteworthy information concerning your co-workers to one of the Co-Editors listed above, or to Liaison Committee members Joe Ruh and Clark Kyle, or to Peg Goodrich at the Staff Congress Office. We especially love hearing about new babies. Is your department sponsoring an event? Or maybe your department has a staff benefit that is not widely known about across campus. This is your newsletter. Let's use it to our advantage.

Most of us will never do great things, but we can do small things in a great way

Thanks!!!

TO MY DEAR FRIENDS AT NKU

It is difficult to adequately express my appreciation for the lovely flowers, thoughtful cards, the commemorative brick in my Dad's name, and most of all, the generous contribution to the Benevolent Fund. These kind expressions of sympathy meant so much to me and my family and we will always be grateful to all of you.

Sincerely,

Barbara & Bill Herald and all the Family of Wilson Howard

Dear Staff Congress Scholarship committee,

I wanted to take this time to thank you for the award of the 1997-98 Staff Congress Scholarship. This scholarship will help me achieve my goals in the future by helping me to financially get through my final semester. With this scholarship, I plan to do my best by applying my education towards the betterment of others.

As you know from my previous letter, my reasons for attending college go beyond the dreams of a traditional classroom, but was planned for the purpose of introducing future students to a 'fun education'. This scholarship will help me do this, by giving me the time to finish my education, so that I might be better equipped to forge that future classroom. Optimistically, I plan to show you that classroom one day, as one that is teeming with hope for life, jam-packed with high achievement, and brimming with the joy of learning.

I believe that this scholarship award will help to put another *good* teacher into the Northern Kentucky School System. Again, I want to thank you for being so gracious as to honor me with this scholarship. I appreciate it more than you could ever know.

Sincerely, Janet Walton



Aprile Conrad Redden, Registrar, gave birth to a boy on June 18, weighing in at 7# 4oz. His name is William "Will" Michael Dale Redden. His proud grandmother is Lillian Conrad, Business Services.

Paulette Justus, Physical Plant, is the proud grandmother of a baby boy born on June 29, weighing in at 9# 12oz. His name is Timothy Ray Justus III. His mother Lisa Justus is a former employee of NKU.

Melody Rawlings, Technology, gave birth to a girl on June 30, weighing in at 9# even. Her name is Meredith Marshall Rawlings. Her proud Big Sister at home is 5 ½ year old Kaitlyn.

If you do not get enough copies of the Newsletter for the staff in your office, please contact the Staff Congress Office. Feel free to share with any non-staff in your office.